
NEWS RELEASE 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board of Trustees Inaugural Board 
Meeting Acclaims Chair and Vice Chair 
Timmins, December 13, 2012:   

On Wednesday, December 12, 2012 the Northeastern Catholic District School Board of 
Trustees conducted their annual Trustee elections for the positions of Chair and Vice-
Chair. 

The Inaugural board meeting began with a prayer service, conducted by Michael 
Buhler, Pastoral Care Worker from O’Gorman High School, commemorating the Season 
of Advent that Catholics around the world are currently celebrating. 

Rick Brassard, current Chair of the Board and Fred Salvador, current Vice –Chair of the 
Board of Trustees were acclaimed to their respective positions for the upcoming 2012-
2013 year. 

Rick Brassard, Board Chair commented, “I want to thank everyone for your support.  It is 
an honour and privilege to represent this board as your Chair.  I am looking forward to 
working with all trustees and NCDSB Administrators over the next 12 months.” 

 
Fred Salvador Jr., Vice-Chair & Richard Brassard, Chair are pictured here. 
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Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer  
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


